
 

 
National Outstanding Award 2014 

Tuesday 26th April 2022 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
At Featherstone we love to celebrate all faiths and cultures.  Our cook will be preparing a special Eid 
for all children on Wednesday 18th May 2022 .  If your child normally brings a pack lunch and would 
like to have a dinner on this day, please complete the slip below and return to the school office by 
Friday 13th May 2022. 
 
The delicious menu for this day will be:   
Main Course 
Chicken Curry (Halal option and Non-Halal option)/ Vegetable Curry or cheese and onion Pasties 
Samosa & spring rolls 
Mini Naan / Veg pilau rice  
Dessert 
Chocolate cake and custard/ Fruit/ Yogurt  

 
If your child is entitled to free school meals but usually brings sandwiches, please complete the slip 
below to order the meal for this day. 
 
If your child normally has a school dinner everyday, there is no need to reply to this letter and your 
child will automatically receive a dinner.    
 
Yours Sincerely,  
  
 
R. Modhvadia 
Senior Office Manager 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
Eid Lunch 
 
I would like my child to have an Eid dinner on Wednesday 18th May 2022 
 
Name of Child: …………………………………………………………… Class …………. 
 
Please tick if you would like to order the following options:  Vegetarian  Halal  Non Halal  
 
*Please return by Friday 13th May 2022 to ensure a dinner is ordered for your child. We will not be 
accepting orders after this date* 
I have paid £2.50 for one meal onto ParentPay / my child is entitled to free dinners 
 

Please pay this amount promptly onto Parent Pay if you want your child to have a meal on this day.  
 


